REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS

For the sick: Joyce Cockerill, Kathy Ewing, Harriet Green, Ted Riha, Sally Leyden, Chrissy Skinner, Jerry Martin, Wes Erhart, Frank Novotny,

• Please let us know if a person needs to be removed from our Prayer List.

UPCOMING PARISH ACTIVITIES

Wed., Sept. 26, RE, 6:15 p.m.



SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 5 P.M.

Lectors: Kathy Long-Teresa Parrill **Ordinary Minister:** Deacon Christensen **EMHC:** Linda Christensen-Laurie Fowler

Servers: Leo & Clara Guenther **Greeters:** Scott & Jane Ferrin

Music:

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 9 A.M.

Lectors: Larry Vacek-Bob Zielinski
Ordinary Minister: Deacon Ficenec
EMHC: Kathy Kreifels-Don Siner
Servers: Cade Schram-Ben Tuttle
Greeters: Robert Davey-Connie Manzer

Music:



SACRIFICIAL GIVING

Sept. 15th & 16th

\$ 3551.82



MOWERS FOR THE WEEK OF:

September 24 Chris & Grant Polenz

LOVING YOUR SPOUSE SPEAKERS

Join us for a 4 night series where we will explore how Natural Family Planning conforms our hearts to love, in health, carrying crosses and receiving gifts! We'll be gathering on October 4th, October 11th, November 8th, and November 15th from 6:30-8 PM. Speakers include Adam Storey, Teresa Kenney, Jim and Linda Daskiewicz and Rebekah Knobeloch. These presentations are open to all, and childcare is available

with RSVP. Join us for one or all presentations at St. Patrick's Parish, 215 N 7th St, Missouri Valley, IA 51555. Contact Deacon Michael Carney for more information and childcare reservations at 712-310-2921.



LIBRARY PIE BAKING CONTEST

Pie Bakers! Enter your favorite homemade pie in the Springfield Memorial Library's Easy-As-Pie Contest. The contest will be held on September 25 at 6:30pm. Please register by phone at 402-253-2797 or email sml665@charter.net. Bring your pie on Tuesday, September 25th and the official contest will begin! No refrigerated pies, please. Pie tasters are needed for the People's Choice award. Come join in all the fun!

STEPHENS' CENTER

Thank you to the following people who helped cook and serve dinner at the Stephens' Center on Monday, September 17: Carol Rath, Jim and Donna Kohlbek, Sophie and Bob Davey, Gayle Hughes, Claudia Burchard, Karen Strasheim, Lois Dalton, Kathy Irvin, Angie Carlson, Leigh Ann Amerine, Kathy Biernbaum and Joyce Kurtz.

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE

A Beginning Experience Weekend for the separated, divorced, and widowed is planned for October 19 – 21 at the Archdiocese Retreat Center, 3300 N. 60th St. The weekend begins at 7 p.m. on Friday and ends at 4 p.m. on Sunday. Cost is \$100 for a semi-private room or \$125 for a private room. For more information and an application, visit

www.beginningexperienceofomaha.org or contact Jean English 402-639-8595 or jeaneng@aol.com. Registration deadline is October 15.



"Whoever receives one child such as this in my name, receives me; and whoever receives me, receives not me but the One who sent me." - Mark 9:37